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August 20, 1986

SG/94/86


D-08

       From:
The Secretary General *
  To:
Assistant Secretary General, Executive Secretaries and Assistant Secretaries

   Subject:
Award of Performance Contracts to Corporations

For your information and appropriate action: Effective today, the various areas of the Secretariat shall consider for performance contracts to corporations only those bids to which the interested party has attached a copy of the license to operate, bylaws, latest balance sheet, and other relevant documents. This documentation must contain data that will enable the competent offices of the OAS to analyze the legal and financial standing of the corporation that is being considered and to give an opinion or decide on the advisability or inadvisability of the contract.

Memorandum











* 	Original Portuguese version signed by the Secretary General
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